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From:
Sent: Friday, 31 March 2017 7:09 PM
To: Public Works and Utilities Committee
Subject: Uber charges

I work part time at a school.  Finding another job (full-time) ( possibly because of my age) is almost 
impossible. I have applied for jobs  and still am. 
This (Uber) was a good option as I could fit it in with my current job.   
I do not waste money unnecessarily but need extra income to support my family.  I am currently behind in 
my rates but working towards getting it paid. 
I have met customers who have reached a similar age and cannot find employment. They want to try Uber 
to support their families also. 
Many drivers will not be able to meet extra charges particularly if it is part time work,  as it negates making 
anything. Ultimately we could end up earning less than $12.00per hour.  
 
Regards 
TANIA Jeffcoat-Altena 
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